
Disclaimer & Privacy Policy

DISCLAIMER

The content contained on this website is offered as a public service and is intended to 
provide factual information only. This website may distribute factual content supplied by 
third parties, local, state and federal government agencies, information providers, users, 
and others. Any statements or other information expressed by these groups are those of 
the respective author(s) or distributor(s) and do not necessarily reflect those of the cities 
that are studying the creation of a potential Central School District (CSD). The links 
provided on this website do not constitute or imply endorsement or sponsorship of the 
destinations. 

PRIVACY POLICY

This website may collect the following information about you upon visitation to help 
detect spams: 

1. The Internet Protocol (IP) address and domain name of your Internet Service 
Provider (ISP). The IP address is a numerical identifier assigned either to your ISP or 
directly to your computer, and which is used to direct Internet traffic to you.
2. The date and time you visited this site
3. The web pages you accessed at this site
4. The URL or website address of the web site you visited prior to coming to this site 
provided you followed a link to any web page on this site. 
5. The data shown on the comment form, if completed.

This information is used to improve the website’s content and to help the potential CSD 
staff understand how people are using this website and to identify system performance 
or problem areas. The information is not collected for commercial marketing purposes.

If, during your visit to this website, you fill in a comment form or send an email to any of 
the contacts listed on this website, your email address and the contents of your email or 
completed form may be collected. This information may be used to respond to you, to 
address issues you identify, to further improve the website, or to forward your email or 
information to another agency for appropriate action. 

CONTACT



If you have any questions about our disclaimer or privacy policy, please contact us at 
contact@centralschooldistrict.org. 
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